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Gary Loesch, P.E., DEE, executive vice president, secretary/treasurer from H2M, a multi-disciplined
engineering, architectural, planning and environmental services firm, was recently honored by
Farmingdale State College as this years Outstanding Alumni Employee. 
Five individuals with long and distinguished associations with the college were honored at the
annual Alumni Awards Dinner last month. 
Over 200 attendees paid tribute to Phil Schiavone ('64), who was presented the award for "Alumnus
of the Year;" Oscar Martinez ('50), who was named "Outstanding Alumnus;" Dr. Laura Joseph ('84),
who was honored as the "Outstanding Alumna;" Dr. Patricia Hill Williams, who was named
"Outstanding Alumni Supporter;" and Gary Loesch ('72), who was named "Outstanding Alumni
Employee." H2M of Melville was given the award for "Outstanding Alumni Employer."
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